
St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School 

Weekly News Bulletin 

Friday 13th September 2024 

 

Whole School 
 New School Year Mass Year 2 to Year 6 (Pupils and staff only) - Thursday 19th September 

 

 We are once again collecting food for the Harold Hill Foodbank. Please send items in with your child to be 

collected in their classrooms. Donations need to be brought into school by Monday 30th September. We look 

forward to receiving your donations. 

 

 Our local church group hosts a Girls Club for children from Reception – Year 6.  The Club will re-open on Friday 

13th September from 6pm – 7:30pm.  It is held at St. George’s Hall at the Most Holy Redeemer Church.  If your 

daughter is interested in attending, then please go along and speak to Theresa for further information.  New 

members are welcome! 

 

Nursery 
No updates 

Reception 
No updates 

Year 1 
No updates 

Year 2 
No updates 

Year 3 
No updates 

Year 4 
No updates 

Year 5 
No updates 

Year 6 
Year 6 Residential Meeting @ 2:30 in the Key Stage 2 Hall - Friday 20th September  

 

St Joseph’s  
No updates 

 


